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Danbury Planning Board  

July 9th, 2024 

Un-Adopted 

The Danbury Planning Board met on Tuesday July 9th, 2024 in accordance with the schedule 

adopted and posted. Mark Zaccaria called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and welcomed 

everyone present.  Mark asked if anyone had a conflict of interest and hearing none proceeded 

with the meeting. 

Present: 

Mark Zaccaria, Vice Chair 

Jim Phelps 

Anna Offen, clerk/alternate  

Gary Donoghue 

Ruby Hill, Selectmen ex-officio 

Matthew Remillard, Secretary 

Not Present:  

John Taylor, Chair  

Guests: Jeremy Cornell, Chris Kelby, Jessica Hatch 

 

Mark Zaccaria deferred the review of the June 25 meeting minutes to the next meeting.  

 

At 7:06pm opened the continued public hearing on the Community Improvement Plan (CIP).  

Jim Phelps asked if the board chairs had turned in their mileage and usage. Chief Kelby said that 

he turned it into the Board of Selectmen Administrator, Jeremy Cornell said that he did not turn 

them in. Jim suggested continuing the meeting to August to have that information in front of us 

for approval. Gary asked if the guests present were happy with the draft CIP as written, since we 

had edited it quite a bit from last year’s version. Jess answered yes, she was happy. Jess asked if 

the compacter should be kept on the CIP, Mark thought that this could go either way. Jess also 

mentioned that there was an emergency bridge closure that just happened and that the amount 

allocated for the Bridge reserve would likely need to increase. Ruby asked why there are little 

amounts allocated for each line item, instead of a bigger cost in less years. Anna answered that 

this was what was requested by the Budget Committee members and Selectboard members 

present at the first public hearing. Jim Phelps made a motion to recess the public hearing to the 

meeting on August 13th, Ruby Hill seconded. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

There were no building permits to read into record. 
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At 7:24pm Jim Phelps made a motion to adjourn, Matthew Remillard seconded. Motion passed 

unanimously. 


